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March 7, 1983 - g

- U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
Mr. D.M. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois _60137

Re f: License No. 13-20177-01
% 13051

Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

Under the circumstances of the state of our license renewal,. I
appreciate the visit by Mr. C.T. Oberg. He was very helpful and
conducted himself in a very professional manner.

Regarding the violations cited:

1. All records have been centralized and a follow-up system
established to be certain the six month inventory is taken
and the two year suspense date is adhered to.

Documents related to original receipt of the source and
equipment have likewise been placed on file.

2. Documents specified have now been posted.

Attached is a copy of the amended license. It is the full intent
of this office to retain the equipment in locked storage. The key
is now and will be retained by myself.

Sincerely,

7) -

F.M.,yonson
Eastern Area Engineering bbnager
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